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MEET THE NEW TEN FORTY TIMAS. This new publication of your Legion Post is designed
to send your way all the news thatt!s fit to print concerning your post'!s activities.
It will be mailed to you in the last week of each month, Watch for it and save itl!}
We think this monthly newsletter will be & big improvement over the various postcards
and letters we have mailed you in the past, and we welcome your suggestions.

PAST YEAR IMPROVEMENTS. If you are one of the members who have been postponing a
visit to your post, you are in for a few surprises. Under the leadership of Fred
Dearstyne in the past year, and through the combined efforts of our Building Chair-
men, Jim Fanning, and many others, we have painted the building, inside and out,
installed a new floor covering in the squad room, made extensive wiring improvements
and erected an attractive sign on the front lawn. The best is yet to come. Very
shortly, a new parking lot will be installed at the rear of the post to save those
car springs.

SEPTEMBER MEETINGS. Regular Meeting: Tuesday, September 4th.
Executive Committee Meeting: Monday, September 10th.
Regular Meeting: Monday, September 17th.

Cne of the features will be a talk by Scott MchWhinnie, our
post representative at Boys State, Colgate University, last
June.
Lett's start the new year off right and break all attendance recordsi! Free lunch and
beer after ell regular meetings, as usual.

STEAK ROAST. This is your DAY. All right, we admit last year was a little cool, but
the date this year is Saturday, September 22nd. Our Prognosticators (look it up) say
the weather will be warm and sunny. Clams, hotdogs, hamburgs, chowder, a complete
steak dinner, beer, horseshoe pitching, softball, 101 raffle, door prizes, cards and
good fellowship, all for $5.75. If you can find a better bargain, we'd like to hear
about it. Tickets are available at the post bar, or from Paul Devio or Mike Norton.
The place is Murray Jennex Sunset Park, near Unionville. Get there at noon, or as
soon thereafter as possible. Dinner will go on at 5:30 P.M.

DANCE. The first dance of the year will be on Saturday evening, September 15th.
Good time to get reacquainted after a rugged summer of mowing lawns, etc.

CHICKEN BARBECUE AND DANCE., Keep Saturday, October 13th, open. More about this later.

MATT LOFTUS is back at his old stand back of the bar and feeling much better. We're
sure he will appreciate a visit from you, so drop in and say hello.

. e DUES. Harry Wendell is in the market for dues!} Last year was a big one for the

Blanchard Post, 608 members in the fold, and this year is going to be even better.
Send your fiver to Harry, at 69 Palmer Avenue, or give it to Matt at the bar.

SEE YOU AT THE POST )




